From: Young, Nathaniel

Sent: 20 April 2020 12:22

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Plannjng application LBC 2020/0874/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hi,

Please log and redact the following comment.
Kind regards,

Nathaniel Young
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3386

flint S}

The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our
systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in
our offices to deal with pest, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with
COVID-19, electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

From: Judith 4 b

Sent: 18 April 2020 11:16

To: Young, Nathaniel <Nathaniel.Young@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Plannjng application LBC 2020/0874/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden and may be malicious Please take extra care with
any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. If in any doubt contact
InformationSecurityTeam(@camden. gov.uk please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being
used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

| am objecting to this planning application.

This is a CA and this development is completely against the ethos and aims of the CA.

| was led to believe it would be some kind of garden room replacing an old shed.

However it is ancillary accommodation with a bedroom and bathroom.

It would create a disastrous precedent to develop gardens in this way.

This building would be higher than the existing garden walls and take out about a third of the garden.
It would add to the noise and light pollution and adversely affect the outlook for residents on

the West side of Elsworthy Terrace



| hope this application is refused.

It would be completely wrong to allow the development of gardens in the CA in this way.
Judith Evans

12A Elsworthy Terrace NW3 3Dr
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